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Principal’s Pen 
 

 Congratulations to two of our Mill Stream students, Kelly Noe and Cody Jones. Kelly and Cody 
represented Mill Stream at the district spelling bee which took place on Thursday, January 30th. Cody placed 
second at the bee and will be representing Mill Stream at the county bee. Great job to you both! 
 

Throughout the year, please do not hesitate to contact teachers, Mrs. Lovell or myself with questions or 
concerns that may arise.  When we work together, students will have a great year! 
 

Mill Stream Elementary School 
Phone 634-3121        Fax 634-4294 

Julie Kimball, Principal 
 
 
 
 

Dates to Remember . . . 
 
February 7th    Newsletter Goes Home 
February 17th-21st   February Vacation 
February 27th    School Board Meeting at 7:00 p.m. 
February 28th    Newsletter Goes Home 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Morning Reminders 
 

Please keep in mind that our school day 
begins at 7:45 a.m. This is also when adult 
supervision begins at Mill Stream. To ensure the 
safety of our students, please be sure students are 
not dropped off prior to 7:45 a.m.  

If you drop off your child/children in the 
morning, please be sure they make their way 
directly to the playground. This is a valuable 
social time of the day for our students.   
 
 
 
 

 

Cold Weather Reminder 
 

Please be sure your child is prepared to 
play outside on cold days as students go 

outside if the temperature is 10 degrees or 
warmer with the wind chill. Thank you! 

PTG News 

• Back by popular demand the MSES Indoor Yard Sale! Mark your calendars for Saturday, March 28th 
from 8:00 AM to 1:00 PM. Additional details will be announced next week when we go public with a call 
to participants. PTG will have a table and will accept donations from families and staff on Friday, 
March 27 at the school until 7:00PM.  

• March PTG Meeting will be held Wednesday, 3/4 AT 4:30PM in the library. All are welcome to join! We 
will begin discussions on the End of Year Field/ Fun Day so this is great opportunity to share your 
input. (Here's a hint, think Summer Olympics!) 

• Big thank you to the parents that helped make our 100 Days Brighter Celebration a huge success! It 
means so much to the kids and staff to have you share your time and energy with them.		

 
 


